



Josh Cooper
President & CEO, Baycrest Foundation

July 6, 2020

Crownhill Packaging Mr. Marc Hyman 8905 Goreway Drive Brampton, ON L6T 0B7

Dear Mr. Hyman,

Thank you for your kind and generous donation received by the Baycrest Foundation. Through your gift, you are supporting us as we navigate our way through the challenges presented by the COVID-19 pandemic.

During this unprecedented time, we are especially grateful that you have chosen to support our efforts by providing the essentials we need to help prevent the spread of this virus, and to undertake important virtual connections for the wellbeing of those for whom we care and their families.

We are grateful for your generosity and for your help as we work to continue fulfilling our commitment to compassionate care in these trying times. On behalf of all those who will benefit from your support, please accept my heartfelt thanks.

All the best,

Josh Cooper, President and CEO



